## YOUNG MEN'S CHRISTIAN ASSOCIATION BAY CITY, MICHIGAN

OFFICE OF GENERAL SECRETARY

November 1, 1937

Dr. F.R. Allen Dept. Physical Education University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Sir:

Mr. Harry D. Edgren of George Williams College, informs me that you have a basket-ball film that would be a suitable type for our basketball clinic that we are holding here on December 3.

I want a film which would include basketball fundamentals for instruction and information purposes. Will you kindly let me know what the rental fee is, and if this film you have is available, and what I may do to secure it?

The basketball clinic is a community project which we are planning to sponsor through our "Y".

Sincerely yours,

Don E. Naden
Physical Director

DEN: TJS